Coroner says identities of two people killed in July 1 accident have NOT been released
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Washington County Coroner Rondale Brishaber said reports of the identity of the two individuals
killed in an that the two individuals killed in an early morning accident Tuesday, July 1 were
false.

Brishaber pronounced two unidentified victims dead at the scene that morning and he said they
are still waiting on several factors to be able to officially indentify them.

Washington County Sheriff Claude Combs said a call came into dispatchers just before 4 a.m.
Tuesday morning.

When officers arrived on the scene they found a vehicle on fire.

Combs said it appears to be a one vehicle accident. He said the vehicle went off the left side of
the road and struck a tree and caught fire.

Deputy Alan Taylor, the Franklin Township Volunteer Fire Department, Washington County
EMS and the County Coroner all assisted on the scene.

Combs said the accident is still under investigation.




